ST. PATRICK’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
45 Belmont Street, Sutherland NSW 2232
Telephone: 9521 2163

Email: info@stpsutherland.catholic.edu.au

NSW TOUCH FOOTBALL GALA DAY

Dear Year 4 and Year 6 Parents and Carers,

Our school has been invited to participate in the OPTIONAL NSW Touch Football Gala Day hosted
by NSW Touch Football. This gala event will be on Wednesday 7th August at Gwawley Park, Taren
Point from approximately 9:00am-2:00pm. Parents are required to transport their child to and
from the grounds for this particular gala day.

There will be a junior division for our Year 4 students and a senior division for our 6 students. Year
3 are unable to participate in this gala day due to a clash with their Interschool Sydney Catholic
Schools hosted Gala Day and Year 5 have an excursion on this day.

For this particular gala day our school has the option to enter teams into the following divisions:

Junior or Senior Girls team
Junior or Senior Boys team
Mixed Junior (boys and girls)
Mixed Senior (boys and girls)

Upon registering for this gala day, you will be asked to select a preference. However please keep in
mind, we cannot guarantee this will be met. Once registrations close, we will meet with students
and sort the teams accordingly. As you could imagine, forming teams is a challenging task but
ensuring each child has at least one familiar friend in their team is the main priority.

The day has been designed with a 6 a-side for our Senior Teams and a 5 a-side for Juniors. Games
are 15 minutes in duration with no half time and all teams will play a minimum of &4 games.

If your child is interested in attending this gala day, please fill in the following Registration Form.
Registration forms will close on Friday 26th July. After registrations close, a COMPASS event will
be created seeking permission for attendance.

Any questions or concerns on this matter, please email me directly: amanda.col@syd.catholic.edu.au

Yours sincerely,

Amanda Col & Chloe Devlin
Sport leachers
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